
Check future meeting minutes for any amendments or changes to these minutes. 
 

Freedom Aquatic Invasive Species Committee 
June 8, 2017 

 
 
Members Present:  Jim McElroy, Ned Kucera, Bruce Howlett, Bill Elliott 
Members Absent: Gerard Costantino 
Others Present: Dianne Park, Roberta McCarthy 
Quorum: A quorum was met with 4 members present 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Minutes 
A motion was made by Ned, seconded by Bruce, to approve the minutes from May 11, 2017, as 
written.  All were in favor. 
 
Financial Reports 
Copies of all budget accounts were passed out and reviewed. 
General Fund: $14,707.21 
Gift Account: $6,595.23 
Grant Account: $-2,084.00 (this amount is reimbursed by the state) 
 
A motion was made by Bill, seconded by Bruce, to accept the financial reports.  All were in 
favor. 
 
Progress Report 
New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) conducted a survey of 
Danforth Pond and the Marina. The Ossipee River still needs to be surveyed.   Five days of 
diving have been completed, in Danforth Pond.  The cool spring has helped with the spread of 
milfoil.   
The Lake Host Program is starting June 9, 2017 at the Marina.  All contracts have been signed by 
the Board of Selectmen.   
Jim attended a training session for the Lake Host Program and there is a new law that states boats 
must drain the water out of there boat before they leave the ramp.  Bruce is going to check into 
finding written information on this.   
Weed Watcher Training is this Saturday, June 10, 2017, at Camp Calumet.   Ned will fill out the 
sandwich sign and place it at Calumet for Saturday. 
 
 
A motion was made by Bill, seconded by Ned, to adjourn the meeting. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm. 
 


